
   
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS 

 

Ministry of National Infrastructure and Community 

Development (National Development Unit) 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS (IFB) 
Authorised under Section 14(2) of the Public Procurement Act 2006 (as amended) 

 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW CAB AT ROSEHILL    
Procurement Reference: NDU/Q/3/2019-2020/ONB   

 
 

    Open National Bidding (ONB) 

 

1. The Ministry of National Infrastructure and Community Development (National 

Development Unit), invites bids from eligible and qualified bidders registered with the CIDB 

(Mauritius) in Civil Engineering Construction Works and in the appropriate Grade for the 

Construction of New CAB at Rose Hill – NDU/Q/3/2019-2020/ONB. 
  

2. A complete set of bidding documents in English may be purchased by interested bidders 

on calling at the National Development Unit, level 11, Citadelle Mall, Cnr Sir Virgil Naz, 

Louis Pasteur and Dr. Eugene Laurent Street, Port Louis upon payment of a fee of MUR 1,000.   

 

3. Bids in sealed envelope clearly marked “Construction of CAB at Rose Hill – 

NDU/Q/3/2019-2020/ONB” and bearing the name and address of the bidder and indicating the 

closing date, should be addressed to The Chairman, Departmental Bid Committee, Ministry 

of National Infrastructure and Community Development (National Development Unit),  

and deposited in the Bid Box situated on the11th floor, Citadelle Mall, Cnr Sir Virgil Naz, Louis 

Pasteur and Dr. Eugene Laurent Streets, Port Louis on or before  Wednesday 15 January 2020 

up to 13 30 hrs (local time) at latest.  

  

4. A Pre-Bid Meeting will be held on Monday 16 December 2019 at 10.30 hrs, at the 

Citizen Advice Bureau (CAB) – Rose Hill. 

   

5. For more detail, please consult the Public Procurement Portal on 

publicprocurement.govmu.org. 

 

 

Ministry of National Infrastructure and Community Development (National Development 

Unit) 

Level 11, Citadelle Mall 

Cnr Louis Pasteur, Dr Eugene Laurent and Sir Virgil Naz Streets 

Port Louis 

 

Date:  11 December 2019  

 

mailto:publicprocurement@govmu.org

